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Question Period Cancelled 
 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawà:ke – 27, Kenténha/October 2008) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke regrets to inform all Kahnawà:kehró:non that the Fall Community 
Question Period scheduled for Tuesday, October 28th will be cancelled due to 
the unavailability of the majority of Council Chiefs. 
 
Several Council Chiefs will be attending a Seigneury of Sault St. Louis meeting in 
Montreal. In the past, Community members have expressed their desire to have 
as many Chiefs as possible present at these gatherings.  
 
Those who planned on attending the Question Period are encouraged to call or 
visit Chiefs directly or to attend the Fall Community Meeting on Tuesday, 
November 25th, 2008. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attache 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450-632-7500 Ext. 251 
Joe.Delaronde@mck.ca 
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